
 

 

#33 Ferry Avenue, 

Detroit, Michigan, U.S.A.,  

September 9th, 1901. 

 

Tadamasa Hayashi, Esq., 

#65 Rue de la Victoire, 

Paris, France. 

 

Dear Sir : –– 

I have your valued letter of August 28th, and regret that an error was made in 

the address of my earlier communication to you. Let me thank you for having called my 

attention to the matter. My future communications to you will be addressed to #65 Rue 

de la Victoire. 

With many expressions of kind regard, I remain, 

Yours very sincerely, 

Charles L Freer 
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